
 

M ​ORNING​ W ​ORSHIP  
4 ​TH ​S​UNDAY AFTER ​P ​ENTECOST 

J​UNE ​28 ​, 2020 
11:00 ​AM 

 
Welcome to worship! This is the focal point for our community life.  The experience shapes, 

sustains, and sends us into the world as witnesses to God’s love and justice.  
 
Prelude       ​“Be Still”​ - Mary McDonald 

UBC Chancel Choir 
Click on the link above to watch the video. 

 
Welcome          ​Jonathan Castillo 
 
Invocation            ​Beverly Gavenda 
   
Opening Hymn         ​“Sing Praise to God”  

L​OBE DEN ​H​ERREN 

 
A Message for the Children          Kari Taylor 
 
Scripture Reading     ​Romans 6:1-4; 15-18 

 
Click on the link above to read the scripture. 
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Homily   “ ​Taking Issue with Paul”​ - Paula Dempsey 
 
Hymn         ​“Spirit of Jesus, If I Love My Neighbor”  

B​ENJAMIN 

 
Offering          ​Jonathan Castillo 

For donations to UBC, please visit ubcaustin.org/donate.  
 
The Joys and Concerns    
 
The Prayers of the People    
 
Musical Benediction               ​“The Lord Bless You and Keep You” ​- John Rutter 

Virtual Choir by the Batavia Madrigal Singers 
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Today, Sunday, June 28 
Bill’s Sunday School on Zoom…………………..10:15 AM 
Kari’s Sunday School on Zoom………………….10:30 AM 
Worship via Live Stream................................11:00 AM 
Micah 6 Street Youth Drop-in Center............2:00 PM 

 

Thursday 
God’s Family Dinner.........................................5:00 PM 
Micah 6 Food Pantry.......................................6:00 PM  
 

Friday 
Office Closed in observance of Independence Day 

ConnectUBC Grade School……….…..…………11:45 AM 
 

Saturday 
Micah 6 Food Pantry....................................10:30 AM 
Micah 6 Street Youth Drop-in Center........12:30 PM 
 

Next Sunday, July 5 
5th Sunday after Pentecost 

 
Join us as we worship online at 11:00 AM, 

with Rev. Amelia Fulbright & Jonathan Castillo. 
 

Find us at YouTube.com/UBCAustin. 

Thanksgivings & Intercessions 
  
Upcoming birthdays: Anita Love (6/28), Alan Barnette 
(6/29), Bisi Bismoto (6/30), Shelly Ziegler (7/1) and 
Nathan Jones (7/5).    
 
We give thanks for Micah 6 Youth Drop-In Center, which 
served food to 15 hungry youth last Sunday.   
 
We give thanks for God’s Family Dinner, which served 
food to hungry people on Thursday. 
 
We give thanks for the volunteers at God’s Family 
Dinner and Youth Drop-In as they continue to serve the 
community.   
 

We pray for Lily White’s brother, Ray Watson, Jr., who 
suffered a heart attack on Thursday.  
 
 
Children’s Sunday School with Kari & Bill 
 

Kari Taylor and Bill Cox will be leading a 15 minute 
Children’s Sunday School class on Sunday mornings! If 
you have children in grades 3-5, Mr. Bill will meet at 
10:15 AM: https://bit.ly/BillSS (link is case sensitive). The 
meeting ID is 577 771 4423 and the password is 
874976. If you have children between the ages of 3-5 
years, join Ms. Kari at 10:30 AM: https://bit.ly/KariSS 
(link is case sensitive).  

 
 
Paula Demsey, Guest Preacher Today! 
 
Paula Clayton Dempsey serves as director of partnership relations for the Alliance of Baptists. To that position, she 
brought more than 25 years of ministry experience as a pastor, campus minister, hospice chaplain, and director of 
Advent Spirituality Center. Paula lives with her family in Western North Carolina and travels from there to be with 
Alliance of Baptist congregations and ministry partners. 
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Adult Sunday School on Zoom, Sundays at 9:30 AM 
 
The Adult Sunday School class will meet on July 5, 12, and 19 for a conversation on anti-racism. Nathan Leach, PhD 
candidate in UT's Department of Religious Studies and member of the Congregational Church of Austin, will lead our 
study of Ibram X. Kendi's book “How To Be Anti-Racist” during the month of July. 
 
All UBC members are encouraged to join us for fellowship and authentic conversation, rooted in compassion. Even if 
you don't typically go to Sunday School during non-pandemic times! 
 
This class meets each Sunday at 9:30 AM online here: https://bit.ly/2XrePRK. If you feel more comfortable, use the 
call-in feature by dialing 1-346-248-7799. The meeting number is 531 902 474 and the password is 2130. 
 
 
 
UBC COVID-19 Response Programs 
 
In response to the current pandemic, University Baptist Church has expanded its benevolence program to provide 
financial assistance to those affected by COVID-19. If you are living in the Austin area and have lost income or face 
unexpected expenses because of the pandemic, we invite you to request assistance with rent, utilities, 
medical bills, and similar expenses. We can provide up to $500 per applicant. Payments will be made directly to your 
landlord, utility company, or other creditor. 
To apply, please email the following information to benevolence@ubcaustin.org 

1. Your name and contact information 
2. A brief statement about your need 
3. The amount of assistance you are requesting 
4. A copy of the bill or lease showing the name and address where the bill should be paid 

Requests will be evaluated confidentially by the UBC COVID-19 Response Team. If you know someone in need, we 
encourage you to forward this information to them. For more information, visit https://bit.ly/2Tu2c5y (link is case 
sensitive.) 
 
If you are able, please consider donating to the UBC Benevolence Fund so we can continue helping others. You can 
mail a check to the church or donate online at ubcaustin.org/donate. Be sure to specify that your contribution is for 
the Benevolence Fund.  
 
The COVID-19 Response Team is led by Ron Cockroft and includes Beverly Gavenda and Larry Deuser, with Rev. Amelia 
Fulbright and Paul Taylor. 
 
 
 
 
Victims of COVID-19 
 
The ministry staff of UBC is collecting the names of those in our membership and close to our members who either are 
sick with COVID-19 or who have died from this disease. This is in addition to our usual call for prayer requests. 
 
As we receive these names, each one will be written on a small slip of paper and placed in a vessel with other names, 
as a way to contain our grief and to hold space for each of these beloved children of God in the weeks ahead. We have 
a vase for the names of those who are sick and a basket for the names of the deceased. 
 
Please send us the names of anyone you would like us to include, we will add them, and we will pray for them in the 
weeks ahead. You can email us at staff@ubcaustin.org. 


